
Principal Message 12/21/22 
 
Stevenson Families, 
 
We made it!  It was a fast and furious week as we all prepared for Winter Break.  We enjoyed our 
Concert Choir’s performance at the Avenues in Viera last night.  I think my favorite was Fa La La 
Variations.  Our kiddos never cease to amaze me. 
 
Remember that we return to school on Thursday, January 5th.  January 6th at 8:00am we will host our 
annual Donuts with Deputies event.  We hope to see everyone there.  January 6th will be a normal 
dismissal, as it was determined to be one of the hurricane make-up days.   
 
If you have some free time, please have your kiddo work on Penda Science in grades three through six, 
iReady Reading or Math, and take some time to dive into a good book.  These activities help to keep our 
students on track, as they will be taking the second progress monitoring state F.A.S.T. assessment once 
we return in January. 
 
Please take time to make memories, enjoy family and friends, and stay safe during this holiday season.  
We look forward to seeing everyone back in 2023! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 
 


